TOWN OF EMMET ZONING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Emmet Zoning Board will hold
a public hearing on May 22, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. at the Emmet Town Hall.

The Town of Emmet Zoning Board will consider the following requests for
a Conditional Use Permit.

1. Kevin Sterwald W7167 Five Mile Rd. Watertown, Wi 53098, to
separate the house, farm buildings and approximately 8 acres of land
from his farm located in the NW1/4 of the SW1/4 in Section 8. An A-G
General Agricultural District.

2. Spectra Energy Provider LLC 1088 Hensen Dr. Hiawassee, Ga.
30546, to locate solar panels on a 7.9-acre parcel, owned by Spuncast,
Inc. located in part of the NW1/4 of the SE1/4 in Sec 28, lying South of
Cast Rd., East of Second Street Rd. and North of Rhine Rd. AR-D Rural
Development District.

Phyllis Westenberg, Zoning Administrator

Following the public hearing the planning committee will meet to consider
the zoning ordinance request.

*** Other Government Body Members may be In attendance. ***
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